

February 18, 2020

Information Letter no. 4-2020

Dear Member Federations,

It is my pleasure to invite all national federations for the meeting which will be dedicated to the summary of the Circuit Cadet Cups in the last 2019/2020 season.

Our traditional meeting will be organized in Porec at 21.02.2020. Exact place of the meeting will be determined soon.

We kindly ask you to forward two attached files with summary of the last Circuit Cadet Cups to the persons who will participate in our meeting.

Taking care of the development of this project we want to discuss about the CC Cups in round table in a wider group, so it would be very proactive and useful whether each country could participate in our meeting.

In the attachment:

- Report about CC;
- EFC Circuit Cadet Cups analysis 2016-2019.

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI
Secretary General